
  Public Calendar

June 2024

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

2

8 AM Holy Eucharist
8:00am - 9:00am
Holy Communion in
the church Mask
Optional Policy

10 AM Holy
Eucharist
10:00am - 11:30am
In Person Worship
with Music & Choir
Mask Optional Policy

3 4 5

Wednesday Healing
Service
12:00pm - 12:45pm
Holy Eucharist and
Healing Service in the
church.

6 7 8

9

8 AM Holy Eucharist
8:00am - 9:00am
Holy Communion in
the church Mask
Optional Policy

10 AM Holy
Eucharist
10:00am - 11:30am
In Person Worship
with Music & Choir
Mask Optional Policy

10 11 12

Wednesday Healing
Service
12:00pm - 12:45pm
Holy Eucharist and
Healing Service in the
church.

13

Outreach Dinner
6:15pm - 7:00pm

14 15

16

8 AM Holy Eucharist
8:00am - 9:00am
Holy Communion in
the church Mask
Optional Policy

10 AM Holy
Eucharist
10:00am - 11:30am
In Person Worship
with Music & Choir
Mask Optional Policy

17

Vacation Bible
School
9:00am - 12:00pm
Scuba Vacation Bible
School takes kids
deep into an amazing
undersea adventure
where they'll
experience the ever-
flowing, never-ending
love of God.

18

Vacation Bible
School
9:00am - 12:00pm
Scuba Vacation Bible
School takes kids
deep into an amazing
undersea adventure
where they'll
experience the ever-
flowing, never-ending
love of God.

19

Vacation Bible
School
9:00am - 12:00pm
Scuba Vacation Bible
School takes kids
deep into an amazing
undersea adventure
where they'll
experience the ever-
flowing, never-ending
love of God.

Wednesday Healing
Service
12:00pm - 12:45pm
Holy Eucharist and
Healing Service in the
church.

20

Vacation Bible
School
9:00am - 12:00pm
Scuba Vacation Bible
School takes kids
deep into an amazing
undersea adventure
where they'll
experience the ever-
flowing, never-ending
love of God.

21

Vacation Bible
School
9:00am - 12:00pm
Scuba Vacation Bible
School takes kids
deep into an amazing
undersea adventure
where they'll
experience the ever-
flowing, never-ending
love of God.

Youth Group
Overnight Adventure
Youth Group
Overnight adventure -
Dinner, service project
and fun! More details
to follow. Let Maureen
know if the dates work
for you! youth@stpete
rsmilford.org

22

Youth Group
Overnight Adventure
Youth Group
Overnight adventure -
Dinner, service project
and fun! More details
to follow. Let Maureen
know if the dates work
for you! youth@stpete
rsmilford.org

23

8 AM Holy Eucharist
8:00am - 9:00am
Holy Communion in
the church Mask
Optional Policy

24 25 26

Wednesday Healing
Service
12:00pm - 12:45pm
Holy Eucharist and
Healing Service in the
church.

27 28 29
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10 AM Holy
Eucharist
10:00am - 11:30am
In Person Worship
with Music & Choir
Mask Optional Policy

30

8 AM Holy Eucharist
8:00am - 9:00am
Holy Communion in
the church Mask
Optional Policy

10 AM Holy
Eucharist
10:00am - 11:30am
In Person Worship
with Music & Choir
Mask Optional Policy

Category Key
Anniversaries

Bible Studies

Church School

Course on the Christian Faith

Fellowship

Fundraiser

meetings

Outreach Dinner

Worship Assemblies

Youth Group
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